
   

  

 
 
 

 
December 17, 2020 
 
 
 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
Re: Docket No. UE-200970 (Advice No. 2020-45) – Do Not Redocket 

PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UE-200970 a cover 
letter, a work paper, and the following tariff sheet to replace these documents that accompanied 
PSE’s December 2, 2020 initial filing, which was submitted under PSE’s Advice No. 2020-45. 
This filing includes the following portion of PSE’s WN U-60 tariff for electric service.  
 
3rd Revision of Sheet No. 62-A - Substation and Related Equipment Capacity (Continued) 
 
This filing corrects the tariff sheet revision code on Sheet No. 62-A and replaces the work paper 
that calculated the customer impact.  PSE hereby amends the total Schedule 62 annual revenue 
impact from the initial amount of a decrease of $38,707 to a total annual decrease of $11,755. 
The annual revenue impact was recalculated to reflect updates to current lease amounts and 
additional updates of lease components for certain customers.  The attached revised work paper 
reflects this change. 
 
Additionally, PSE hereby submits a replacement cover letter. This substitution is being made to 
remove an erroneous reference to customer noticing being performed in accordance with the 
provisions of WAC 480-100-194. Customers taking service under Schedule 62 were contacted 
individually upon conclusion of PSE’s most recent General Rate Case (“GRC”) under 
consolidated Dockets UE-190529 and UG-190530 by their account managers to advise them of 
upcoming changes to rates and to update lease agreements. Upon approval of this filing, each 
customer will receive an updated lease agreement from their account manager to review and sign 
prior to their individual rate being updated. 
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Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
December 17, 2020 
Page 2 of 2 
 
 
This substitute filing is being made following PSE’s discussions with WUTC Staff (“Staff”) and 
all Staff’s recommendations have been incorporated into this filing.  
 
The tariff sheet described herein reflects the original issue date of December 2, 2020, and the 
original effective date of January 2, 2021. Posting of this proposed substitution is being made as 
required by WAC 480-100-193 by posting this filing on the PSE web site immediately 
coincident with the date of this transmittal letter.   
 
Please contact Veronica Martin at (425) 457-5624 or veronica.martin@pse.com, or Mei Cass at 
(425) 462-3800 or mei.cass@pse.com or for additional information about this filing.  If you have 
any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon A. Piliaris 

Jon A. Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
 
Attachment:     
Electric Tariff Sheet (listed above) 
Customer Impact Work Paper  
Replacement Initial Filing Cover Letter 
 
 

 
 


